
    

 

 

 
Vueling resumes all operations at Brussels Airport 

 
 As from Monday 9 May, the Spanish premium low – cost carrier resumes its regular flight 

schedule from and to Brussels Airport 

 A total of more than 60 flights per week to 11 destinations will be operated again 

Brussels, 09 May 2016. Vueling flights have been operated from Lille Lesquin Airport 
(France) since March 24. Starting from April 7, the Spanish carrier partially resumed 
its activities at Brussels Airport. Due to the limited capacity of Brussels Airport, not all 
Vueling flights could be operated from the Belgian capital. Starting today, Monday 9 
May, all Vueling activities are effectively shifted back to Brussels Airport. 
 
As changes in schedule are likely, clients are kindly requested to refer to vueling.com for the most 
recent information on their connections. 
 
Vueling would also like to ask clients to take the altered security measures into account. Travelers 
are requested to bring both their printed boarding pass and booking confirmation with them. 
Digital boarding passes are not accepted. The Vueling check-in desk is situated in the temporary 
check-in hall at bus station level. Passengers can follow the ‘Departures 2’ signposting. 
 
For more information, clients may refer to vuelingnews.com and the Brussels Airport website. 
Passengers can also call Vuelings’ customer service helpline +34 93 122 00 55. 
 
Vueling regularly updates information on Twitter @vuelingclients and Facebook.Travel agents are 
being kept informed via e-mail.  
 
 
 
For more information please contact: 
 
For press enquiries only, not for publication 
Nathalie Verbeeck – Grayling Belgium - +32 477 45 75 41 
Elena Fernández Torres – Vueling Airlines - +34 93 378 77 51 
 

http://www.vueling.com/en/vueling-services/flight-information/flights-status
http://vuelingnews.com/?lang=en
http://www.brusselsairport.be/en/paxinfo/halls1n2/tempcheckin/
https://twitter.com/VuelingClients
https://www.facebook.com/Vueling

